
The 100+1 Challenge is your chance to celebrate, participate, and share in the 
fun and excitement of  the Centennial Celebration of  the Boy Scouts of  America. 
The requirements are simple:

1. Participate in 100 days of  Scouting from October 17, 2009 to 
October 17, 2010

2. Recruit one other person to join Scouting to share the fun with you!

Your youth and adult members can participate simply by attending den, pack, patrol, troop, team, or crew meetings. They can 
even count working on an activity pin with their parents or working on a merit badge. Any activity can count especially things 
like going camping, selling popcorn, and working on service projects. Sounds easy doesn’t it?

Each youth and adult member should be provided with a copy of the commitment form included with this guide. There 
are electronic forms available at  www.100years.danbeard.org  These forms will stay at the unit level and only the Unit 
Completion Form will be sent to the Scout Achievement Center 

This should be a simple program to administer on the unit level. We are accepting on Scout’s Honor, that you 
have reviewed each individual’s submission and have accepted their level of  participation as having met or 
surpassed the requirement.

The Unit Completion Form does require that the name of each person recruited be entered into the appropriate 
fields. These names will be verified for registration purposes upon receipt of  your unit’s submission.

For instant recognition a downloadable certificate, complete with fill in the blank fields is available as individuals complete 
the challenge at www.100years.danbeard.org. Patches will be available to purchase after 1/25/10. A special recognition is 
being planned for the Arena Show at the 2010 Peterloon, so work with your unit members to be done by then and join us at 
this special event! You will have to the end of the 2010 calendar year to complete the challenge, but the big party will be at 
Peterloon, so we’ll see you there!

To order the 100+1 Challenge patch you must submit a Unit Completion Form no later than 12/31/10. Unit Completion 
Forms can be turned in and patches ordered through the Scout Achievement Center beginning 1/25/2010.
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Since 1910, youth and adults have enjoyed that Scouting has to offer, so let’s 
celebrate together as we commit to 100+1 Challenge!


